
DePaul University
First-Generation College Celebration Week

Social Media Instructions
November 4-8, 2024

First-Generation students, faculty,  staff ,  alumni,  and all ies at DePaul
University are encouraged to post content on social media during First-
Generation College Celebration (FGCC) Week from November 4-8.

Please note that the Office of Multicultural Student Success is hosting a
F1RST GEN Instagram takeover using the handle @depaul_OMSS all  day
on Wednesday, November 6. Feel free to drop in and engage on their
Instagram account during the F1RST GEN takeover.

Another option is to post the F1RST GEN symbol on your social media any
time during FGCC Week and include the hashtag #FirstGenDePaul.  

Example post:  #FirstGenDePaul,  your journey is unique and inspiring.
You're breaking barriers and paving the way for future Blue Demons.
Your voice matters,  your story is powerful,  and your future is l imitless.
#CelebrateFirstGen

Also, if  you happen to be First-Generation, you are welcome to post about
your experience so others within the community feel supported. 

To learn more about FGCC Week, please visit go.depaul.edu/fgcc.
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